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FIA did not raid OGRA office – OGRA spokesperson  

News item published on a website and circulated through WhatsApp regarding the FIA 

raided OGRA head office and confiscated the record of OMC’s with relation to oil crises 

in resent past. 

The News / story is baseless and incorrect. The Federal Government has constituted 

a high-powered commission under the leadership of Additional DG FIA to inquire / 

investigate the issue and the case matter is also pending / sub-justice with Lahore 

High Court. Any false and misleading news in this regard would be considered as an 

attempt to interfere in the commission proceedings and as well as contempt of court. 
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